
Farmers Business Simulation Game Now Playing in Zimbabwe  

Written By: Precious Sibiya 

Date: 20 March 2021 

 

In 2019, NACRO and Savings Bank of Germany signed a Memorandum of Understanding for 

capacitation of farmers through the Farmers Business Simulation Game. According to the agreement 

terms, the cooperation would be extended to Zimbabwean farmers. This was however delayed by 

the global pandemic which brought the entire world to a standstill.  

The Farmers Business Simulation Game finally crossed the borders of Zambia into Zimbabwe on the 

15th of March 2021.  19 Farmers from the New Apostolic Church and other Organisations converged 

in Harare for the inaugural FBS training which ran for 4 days. The training was received with much 

vigor and excitement as evidenced by the countrywide calls for more training by farmers.  

It is against this backdrop that the NACRO Executive Director has made efforts for the FBS Game to 

spread its wings across the Provinces of Zimbabwe. The two parties are finalizing a longer -term 

MOU that will benefit more Zimbabwean farmers.  

The Facilitation was spearheaded by Mr Kaumba Mwananyambe from Zambia together with 

Precious Sibiya and Vincent Chikomo.  

 



 

 

 


